
Friday 25th April 2025 at Foxwood Academy 

10.00am—12.00pm 

 
The morning is being delivered by the White Hills Park Trust  

Safeguarding Lead—Mr Sam Mensah. 

We will be focussing on E-Safety and talk about what our  
children and young people can see and share online. 

The workshop will touch on the following topics: 

 Social media tips 

 Digital footprints 

 Snapchat/Tiktok 

 Denial of Service (DOS) 

 Parental controls 

 Mental Health & Anxiety 

 Securing Online Accounts 

Refreshments will be available and  

places must be booked in advance. 

Please email  

ruby.ul-haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk  

to reserve your place. 


